
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

w/c 26th May – Half Term Holiday
2nd June – INSET Day – School Closed 

to Pupils
3rd June – Pupils Return to School & 

Reception Trip to The British Wildlife 
Centre*

w/c 9th June – Yr 6 Residential Trip to 
Isle of Wight and Non-Residential 

Trips*
10th June – Yr 5 Trip to Hever Castle*

12th June – Reception Vision 
Screening*

*please check your email for more information

Friday 23rd May 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 93%

Class % Class %

Tower 93 Golden Gate 96

Westminster 91 Lions Gate 96

Severn 92 Manhattan 94

Clifton 98 Ikuchi 92

Jubilee 95 Anji 94

Tyne 90 Auckland 95

Amb 91 Sea Cliff 87

P.E. days will be staying the same 
after half term:

Year 6 Chessington World of Adventures 

Year 2 Class Assemblies 

P.E. Days After Half Term

Year 6 enjoyed an action-packed day at Chessington 
World of Adventures, marking one of the highlights of 

their final year in primary school. 

From thrilling rides to discovering animals up close, every 
moment was an opportunity to make lasting memories 

with friends. The trip was not only a fun-filled experience 
but also a great opportunity for the pupils to celebrate 
their journey together before moving on to secondary 

school. The perfect way to end this half term! 

Our brilliant year 2 children impressed and 
delighted their families with their class 

assemblies this week. The performances were 
packed with enthusiasm and confidence, as the 

children shared what they’ve been learning 
through songs, storytelling and drama. It was 
wonderful to see their personalities shine and 
to witness the pride on both their faces and 

those of their families. Well done year 2! 

What a busy half term it’s been! A huge thank you to all our 
children, staff, and families for everything you’ve done to keep 

things running so positively. There’s been lots of hard work, plenty 
of fun, and some lovely moments along the way. Now it’s time for a 

well-earned break before we head into the final stretch of the 
summer term.

There’s still lots to look forward to — trips, events and celebrations 
— and we’re excited to make the most of it. Enjoy the break and 

we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 3rd June. 



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Rory Finley

Denny Jesse

Shane Carter

Kyra Valencia

Teddie Ruby

Myles Emma


